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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Strive for Five: 
A HUGE well done to our Year 3 class for reaching 100% in last week’s Strive for Five reading 
competition, meaning that every child in Year 3 read five times over the week. Fantastic!  
 
Thank you! 
KABS and all of us in school would like to thank you for your support towards the recent 
‘Break the Rules’ day. £200 was raised which is fantastic. Thank you! 
 
Year 2 visit to Bassenfell: 
It was wonderful to see the excitement building as our Year 2 pupils headed off on their one 
night residential to Bassenfell this morning. I am sure they will have an amazing time, make 
lots of life-long memories and we are looking forward to hearing all about it when they 
return to school tomorrow afternoon.  
 
Year 5/6 parent/carer information evening for the London residential visit: 
An information evening will be held at 5.15pm today in our Year 4/5 classroom to provide 
parents/carers with information regarding our upcoming Year 5/6 trip to London in June. 
Please come to your child’s usual entry point to school and a member of staff will be present 
to welcome you into school.  
 
Team Evie football tournament: 
Thank you for the pre-loved football kits and boots received so far. We will place a box at 
the front door of school so that any donations made this week can be left in the box. Thank 
you. 
 
 
 
 

Wk 13/05/2024  

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 97.14% 0.0% 

Haystacks 95.0% 0.0% 

Barrow 98.95% 0.0% 

Dodd 98.33% 0.0% 

Blencathra 97.5% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 100.0% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

97.22% 0.0% 

Friday 17/05/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Hattie Hicklin 

Year 1 Fletcher Anderson 

Year 2 Franky Osbourne 

Year 3 Alfie Woodcock 

Year 4 Bluebelle Aplin 

Year 5 Nate Williams 

Year 6 ** All of them ** 
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End of term: 
We break up for our two weeks of half-term break this Friday afternoon. Please remember 
that our half-term break differs from most other local schools and so we do not return to 
school until Monday 10th June. Wishing you all a very happy half-term break! We’ll see you 
soon for the beginning of what will be a very busy Summer term 2.  
 
Dates for your diary Summer 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term 
and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Monday 20th – Tuesday 21st May: Year 2 residential to Bassenfell 

• Monday 20th May at 5.15pm – Parent/carer info meeting about London residential 

• Friday 24th May – School photographer in school to take class photos 

• Friday 24th May – Break up for half-term 

• Monday 10th June – Return to school for summer term 2 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  


